

August 28, 2012

Ms. Cathy Saunders City Clerk, City of London 300 Dufferin Ave., 3rd Floor P.O Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

Dear Ms. Saunders,

RE: London District Catholic School Board Representative on the London Public Library Board

At its 13th meeting held on Monday, August 27, 2012 the London District Catholic School Board of Trustees passed the following:

On the motion of P. Almeida and S. Cruz that the Board appoint, Principal, Jeff Gillies, to the London Public Library Board and that a letter indicating the same be sent to the Deputy City Clerk for the City of London for approval at the next City Council Meeting.

Mr. Gillies can be contacted by e-mail at: <u>jgillies@office.ldcsb.on.ca</u> or by telephone at: (519) 675-4422.

Sincerely,

Wilma de Rond Director of Education

cc:

J. Gillies, Principal, St. Martin School

Wilma de Rond

P. Squire, Chair

London Public Library Board

The Spirit is alive

CATHOLIC EDUCATION CENTRE
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 5474, N6A 4X5
5200 WELLINGTON RD. S., N6E 3X8
London, Ontario Canada
Fax (519) 663-9250 Tel (519) 663-2088